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17th March 2020 
 
Dear Y11 and Y13 parent, 
 
You will have seen my message by now regarding Thursday 19th March. This was due to be a progress 
review day but, in light of the current national situation, we will open to Y11 and Y13 only to allow us to 
prepare them for the potential of longer periods of time when they may need to self-study. We have no 
canteen facility on Thursday so students may leave at 1.15 or may bring in a packed lunch and stay for 
the full day. 
 
We want to do as much as we can for all our students but Y11 and Y13 must be our immediate priority 
and we will do all we can to support them. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Rob Corbett 
Headteacher 


